
 

 

 

 

 

To the President and Members of City Council  

  

As a Downtown property owner, resident and employee I support the approval of Ordinance #0-145-19.   
 
On a daily basis I see employees of restaurants of the bars park in front of my building (110 Ottawa) and 
on game days will see employees at 5/3rd field park in front of my building walk to work avoiding having 
to pay for lot parking taking away parking spaces for our visitors.   I'm hoping by expanding the meters to 
Ottawa Street this will eliminate that issue and the few parking spots we have available will be used for 
their intended purpose which is short term visitors to my building.   
 
Sincerely, 
Jamie Paul 
110 Ottawa #2F 
Toledo, OH  43604 
419-381-5938 
 

 


